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Next Business Meeting: January 6th 7:30 PM at Grace Lutheran Church

HAIL TO THE CHIEF
Happy New Year!

I hope everyone and your families had a good holiday.  Unfortunately for me the “Big Brown Helicopter Delivery Truck” did not make a stop at my house this holiday season so I will be flying my old models for at least the near future.  I have been poking around the Tower web site and I found a couple of interesting items I thought I would mention.  

1. Futaba 14Mz – Radio, this is a 14 channel radio with a color Touch screen, speakers to play music and custom recordable Voice prompts,  a receiver that can synch to the transmitter automatically and more, all for only $2199.00  !!!!    Hold onto to you wallet.

2. Futaba - has a Dual  BB sport DIGITAL servo for only 27.99, the specs are similar to the 148 or the 3001.  This is great to see the price is coming down on this technology.  There is also a Hi Torque version for 49.99

3. HiTec – Has a Digital Servo for 34.99 that has 60 in/oz of torque at 4.8 volts

I am sure there is much more but these I thought were worth mentioning.

A reminder that your AMA dues were due and if have not renewed for some reason you CANNOT FLY AT THE FIELD until this is resolved.  You can renew on the Web at

www.modelaircraft.org or call (765) 287- 1256.  Make sure you get some kind of verification that you paid your dues as it take a while to get your new card  Sam does verify your membership status with the AMA  I personally have forgotten to renew and I will take care of it ASAP.

Last meeting I was asked about SRCC ID cards.  I have offered to make these for free I will supply all the necessary materials, cards and printing services.  I will bring some samples to the meeting to show everyone and we can decide what type of card we want and the design as well as if we want photos on the cards.  

The meeting this week will be at Grace Lutheran Church 7:30 Thursday January 6th 2005.

TREASURER’S REPORT
Hi Guys! 

Happy New Year! Hope all your hang-overs were mild!  

Every year at this time I go to the AMA website to verify that our members have renewed their membership with the AMA. The AMA provides insurance for our club and membership is a mandatory requirement as you know. 

In checking my records, I discovered several of our members have allowed their AMA membership to lapse. I feel the website is pretty up to date because I had one member verification dated as late as 12/29/04 so I don't think it can be blamed on that. Therefore, I have to recommend that the following members flying privileges be suspended until they provide evidence of current AMA membership to me or one of the other club officers. 

The following members are NOT shown as having renewed their AMA as of 1-05-04 on the AMA website: 

Sonny Branch 

Martin Brungard 

John Clark 

Darrell Clower 

Ken Dentzler 

Bob Donohue 

Chris Farrell 

Harold Hummel 

Sam Jaks 

David Joy 

Mike Lavender 

Chris McMillian 

Paul Mendell 

Robert Roller 

Michael Shirley 

James Spivey 

Ryan Steffey 

Ron Whichel 

Duane Woods 

Richard Wynn 

If you feel your name is listed in error, you need to contact AMA to confirm that they received your payment. I am providing this information based on details from the AMA website. 

I made it to the field this past Sunday and had three great flights (no crashes!). It was really, really good to fly again after several months. I hope to be out there on Tuesdays now and if anyone wants to provide AMA proof, pay dues or anything else relating to club business they should be able to catch me there. 

See you all for the meeting this week. Is it at the church again? 

Sam 

SECRETARY’S REPORT
Business Meeting of November 4, 2004:

Richard began the meeting at approximately 7:30 PM.

Richard read the Treasurer’s Report and it was approved.

Richard introduced the list of club officer candidates.  These included all the current officers, with no additional candidates.  A call for new candidates was made, and no new candidates were volunteered.

There were no Old Business topics.

New Business:

The North Florida Fair will allow the club to operate a booth.  A call for volunteers was made.  See Dr. Mike for details.

The December meeting will be 4 PM Saturday the fourth, at the flying field.  A meal will be provided.

Ron W. suggested the club purchase a new first-aid kit.  Richard said there may be one in the shed, but this must be investigated and a new one would be purchased if necessary.

Mike K. made a motion to spend $100 for new benches for the field.  The motion was approved.

The meeting was adjourned.

Business Meeting of December 4, 2004:

The meeting began approximately 4PM, or when everybody stopped flying their planes.

The slate of candidates was voted on, and unanimously approved.

There was some general chit-chat about nominating a club member of the year.

The meeting adjourned to partake in the excellent catered meal compliments of Banjo’s and Richard Wynn.
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AMA Charter #216, 1969-2004

SRCC Officers
President - Richard Wynn

Vice President - Dr. Mike Atkinson

Secretary - John Clark

Treasurer - Sam Varn

Field Marshall – Mike Kinsey

Field Safety Officer - Gordy Meade
Field Hours

12 Noon till Dark

Training Notes
To schedule a training time contact Mike Atkinson.

Instructors
Mike Atkinson (Coordinator)

(h) 926-4692

Ed Budzyna

Jeff Owens

Sam Varn

Bob Burke

Geoff Lawrence

John Clark
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